
City of Wilsonville 
Notice of System Development Charge Methodology 

JULY 15, 2025 

The City of Wilsonville hereby issues a 60-day public notice, pursuant to ORS 
223.304, of its intent to modify its sewer and stormwater system development 
charges.  

A draft technical report addressing the methodology and calculation of the 
proposed charges is available to review at Wilsonville City Hall, 1st Floor Customer 
Service Desk, 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR, 97070, and the 
City website at www.wilsonvilleoregon.gov/engineering/page/2025-sewer-and-
stormwater-rate-review or by contacting the City of Wilsonville (see contact 
information below). 

A public hearing to take comments regarding the proposed system development 
charges is scheduled for 7:00 pm on Monday, September 15, 2025 at Wilsonville 
City Hall. If you wish to comment but cannot attend the public hearing, please 
address written comments as follows: 

City of Wilsonville 
ATTN: Zachary J. Weigel, P.E., City Engineer 
29799 SW Town Center Loop East 
Wilsonville, OR 97070 
(503) 570-1565

Or by email: weigel@wilsonvilleoregon.gov 

Written comments about the system development charge methodology must be 
received prior to the public hearing date to be considered. 
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